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CLARK COUNTY PERSONNEL OFFICE
Informational Bulletin

Edition: January 07, 2016

Clint Langreck, Personnel Manager
715.743.5298

Clinton.langreck@co.clark.wi.us

Bulletin Topics: Audience:  

1. PTO (Paid Time Off) Policy —Everyone 4. Long-Term Care Ins. —Everyone
2. Employee Recognition Program —Everyone 5. Health Insurance Info/
3. EAP Wellness Letter —Everyone      County Plan —Members

Distribution Plan:  The following bulletin will be emailed to all county employees whom have a Clark County email 
account.  It is asked that department heads and supervisors of employees without an account please assist in 
disseminating.  This bulletin and attachments will also be made available on the Personnel Offices Website: 
http://www.co.clark.wi.us/index.aspx?nid=317

1. PTO (Paid Time Off) Policy:

In accordance with Resolution 66-12-15 “Revision of the Clark County Employee Handbook 
Section 6.11.1 Eligibility (Paid Time Off): Year-End Payouts” employees should have received 
payouts for all accrued PTO hours in excess of 210 hours (as seen on their last check stub in 
December of 2015).  This payout should have appeared on your 1/8/2016 check. On January 
13th, the PTO year-end payouts for 2016 and beyond will be discussed at the Clark County 
Department Head meeting. Any thoughts and ideas will be brought to the Personnel Committee 
for further discussion. Employees are invited to solicit their preferences and opinions through 

department management or through the Personnel Office @.743.5298 or 
Clinton.langreck@co.clark.wi.us

2. Employee Recognition Program:

The Clark County Wellness Committee is planning to launch an Employee Recognition 
Program.  The program’s purpose is to give the employees of Clark County an opportunity 
to acknowledge and celebrate the great work ethic of fellow employees.  The program is 
designed to recognize Wellness, Leadership, Customer Service, Attitude, Team Work and 
Dedication.  The plan is scheduled to be presented to the Personnel Committee on January 
13th.  With approval, the recognition program will be implemented as soon as is feasible.  
The Personnel Office is tentatively scheduling to release further information, nomination 
instructions and nomination applications with our next news bulletin.  
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3. EAP News Letter January 2016:
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4. Long-Term Care Insurance:

A reminder that employees working in part-time and full-time statuses may be eligible 
to participate in services provided through Capitol Lakes Financial at a reduced group 
rate.  For more information please contact Brandon Heglund @ 715-743-5296 or 
Brandon.Heglund@co.clark.wi.us
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5. Health Insurance Information/ County Plan:

A. Diane Stroik, Security Administrative Services, is scheduled for the following days in 
the first quarter 2016:

mailto:stroik.diane@securityhealth.org
http://cp.mcafee.com/d/FZsS73hJ5x-WoVZ5wQsCXCQXCzB4QsLcccndFTd7a9EVuoouudFTd7a9EVuooojdFTd7aqb3PRS3tzVgDm77X0z7X5glqLmfS9nz4KrErJnH7X4HNyndQdSoh78zD7-LPbWr3zyvnKnjhjd7f3CkXELLYJt6OaaJQTel3PWApmU6CQjq9K_8Le3HEFKff6XCM0lfIT6kONfZfCjU03xKAURAlV2mMY5k-Pspjb4_Q-pfw09J4QsCzAQsICNwg63h0pBikPh1iNfQ6P_d404r0K8bhAuq84XEK6SmjpOBHWziZDKU_

